
From: Dhugal Hanton
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM; Kelsey
Subject: Re: [EXT] NCE2003652970: Rodney Robinson Fed 101H Lease Road - 48-hr Notification of Confirmatory

Sampling
Date: Saturday, December 19, 2020 9:38:57 AM

My apologies, all.

It is for the Rodney Robinson Federal 101H Lease Road, incident # NRM2003757362. 

Thank you for catching that, Christina!

Natalie

On Fri, Dec 18, 2020 at 5:22 PM Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us> wrote:

Natalie,

 

The incident number you provided is for a different Matador incident, Tiger Recycling
Facility. The Rodney Robinson Federal 101H Lease Road is NRM2003757362. Can you
clarify for which site field work will be performed?

 

Thank you,

 

Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601

 

From: Dhugal Hanton <vertexresourcegroupusa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 5:16 PM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
<blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov>; Kelsey <KWade@blm.gov>
Subject: [EXT] NCE2003652970: Rodney Robinson Fed 101H Lease Road - 48-hr
Notification of Confirmatory Sampling

 

All,

 

Please accept this email as 48-hr notification that Vertex Resource Services has scheduled
some additional remediation fieldwork to be completed at the Rodney Robinson Fed 101H
Lease Road followed by re-collection of several failed confirmatory samples. This work is
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to address the NM OCD closure denial associated with Incident # NCE2003652970, DOR:
January 24, 2020.

 

This work will be completed on behalf of Matador Production Company.

 

On Tuesday, December 22, 2020 at approximately 8:00 a.m., Monica Peppin will be onsite
to guide the additional excavation and re-collect confirmatory samples. She can be reached
at 575-361-9880. If you need directions to the site, please do not hesitate to contact her. If
you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification, please give me a call at 505-
506-0040.

 

Thank you,

Natalie

 

Natalie Gordon
Project Manager

Vertex Resource Group Ltd.
213 S. Mesa Street
Carlsbad, NM  88220

P 575.725.5001 ext 709
C 505.506.0040
F

www.vertex.ca

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may
contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying,
use, or distribution of the information included in this message and any attachment is prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and permanently delete
this message and any attachments. Thank you. 
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